
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Care for Carers 

Newsletter   April 2022 
  

Address to: 
  

Care for Carers, St Margaret’s 
House, Room 4.25, 151 London 
Road, Edinburgh, EH7 6AE 

Contact us: 
  

Telephone:  0131 661 2077 
E-mail:  admin@care4carers.org.uk 
Web Site:  www.care4carers.org.uk 
  
  

Staff contact details for services; 
 
Short Breaks from Caring  07394 418 088 - Jacqui Mackay   jacqui@care4carers.org.uk  
                                     07394 418 087 – Dipa Ward           dipa@care4carers.org.uk 

07936 362 868 – Erica Whittaker Wallis erica@care4carers.org.uk 
 

 
Carers Support Team 07936 362 867 – Jackie Phillips  jackie@care4carers.org.uk 
    07597 573 073 -  Lesley Harrison  lesley@care4carers.org.uk 
    07597 573 078 -  Alex Smith   alex@care4carers.org.uk 
 
Office landline number is 0131 661 2077 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi everyone, we have a lot of information enclosed with this newsletter. Please take your time to have a 
look through it all and don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have questions or if there’s something you 
would like to sign up for. 
 
AGM 
Our Annual General Meeting will be taking place on Zoom on Thursday 19th May 11am – 12pm. Please 
see the enclosed flyer with more info and if you would like to sign up, just email 
admin@care4carers.org.uk. We will then send you a Zoom invitation. Cakes will be delivered to those 
joining. 
 
Still Caring Summer Programme 
Our brand new Still Caring day and evening events programme is included with this newsletter and as 
usual we’ve got lots of exciting events coming up! Take your time to have a read through and if there’s 
something you’re interested in please contact us -  
via email: events@care4carers.org.uk or phone: 0131 661 2077. 
  
Dementia Information Sessions 
Also enclosed is a flyer about an upcoming 6-week programme of sessions aimed at carers of people 
living with dementia. These sessions will be delivered in person at St Margaret’s House and will provide 
practical advice and information as well as a chance to meet others in similar situations. Please get in 
touch if you are interested. 
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 Covid Tests for Carers 
 
Testing for Covid in Scotland is changing from 
Monday 18th April. 
From this date, the general public will no longer 
need to test if they are well and don’t have 
coronavirus symptoms. 
However, unpaid carers will still have access to 
free lateral flow tests. From Monday 18th April 
carers will be able to order test kits in the usual 
way from the website: 
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-
lateral-flow-tests?fbclid=IwAR1bZngJUFNb-
dJIsP4jsVVIe5dEEhBoMOyqyo-aFheVWFH-
FScF8jPs3-U 
Or, if they cannot order online, by phoning 119. 
Carers just need to tell the staff on 119 that they 
are an unpaid carer living in Scotland. 
 
Please do let us know if you experience any 
problems with this.  
 
 
PPE 
 
Free PPE supplies will continue to be provided 
to unpaid carers who are carrying out personal 
care by the SMART centre until September. 
 
If you carry out personal care for the person you 
care for you can order PPE by calling the 
SMART centre on 07976 840353. 
 
We still have some supplies of cloth face masks 
and hand sanitiser, if you are not carrying out 
personal care and need some supplies of these 
then please get in touch with this and we can 
arrange to get some sent out to you. 
 
 

Care Inspectorate Inquiry into Unpaid Carers 
 
The Care inspectorate will be undertaking an inquiry into carer experience of social work and social 
care service delivery.  
This will include a national survey for unpaid carers which will launch on 18th April and close on 3rd 
June.  Your feedback is really important as it will help inform the direction of future services.  
 
You can take part in the survey by clicking on the link below: 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Carer_Survey/  
 
If you need the survey in another language please email strategic.team@careinspectorate.gov.scot  
 

 Scottish Carers’ Assistance  
 
For many years Carer’s Allowance was the 
lowest income replacement benefit in the UK 
and was only recently raised to the same level as 
Job Seeker’s Allowance through an additional 
supplement financed by the Scottish 
Government.  It is still one of the most complex 
social security benefits, with unfair eligibility 
criteria which exclude many unpaid carers from 
claiming it.   
 
Unpaid carers and carer organisations have been 
campaigning for many years for the reform of 
Carer’s Allowance, including changes to 
eligibility and an increase in payments.   
 
The Scottish Government have now set out their 
plans for a new benefit – Scottish Carer’s 
Assistance – to replace Carer’s Allowance. 
 
You can read the full consultation from the 
Scottish Government by clicking on the link 
below: 
https://www.gov.scot/publications/scottish-
carers-assistance-consultation/  
 
To assist carers in responding to the 
consultation, the National Carer Organisations 
which includes Carers Scotland, have developed 
two briefings along with a short survey to gather 
carers' views.   
The Coalition of Carers will also be undertaking 
polling on Facebook on behalf of the National 
Carer Organisations. You can read the briefing 
papers here: 
https://www.carersuk.org/scotland/policy/legisla
tion-strategy/sca  
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Review of Mental Health and Incapacity Legislation in Scotland 
 
We are carrying out a consultation as part of Scottish Mental Health Law Review, with people 
across Scotland around making some changes to mental health and incapacity law and services. 
We’d love to hear from unpaid carers and parent/carers who care for someone experiencing 
mental illness, learning disability, dementia, or autism. 
To do this we have set up some zoom meetings and you can choose to come along to anyone of 
these and give your views.  You don’t need to stay for the full 2 hours; you can come along and 
have your say and leave or stay and listen to others.  We have produced brief notes on important 
issues which could affect unpaid carers.  Please contact Karen (details at the bottom) to request 
these. 
The dates are: 
 

• 27th April 6.30pm - 8.30pm 
• 3rd May 1.30pm – 3.30pm 

  
Join any of the above Zoom meetings on this link 
https://carers-org.zoom.us/j/86854650271?pwd=L1F2WmI3NjZNMENWMjgvTWZ0U0gwUT09   
Meeting ID: 868 5465 0271 
For more information, please contact Karen Martin, Carers Trust on kmartin@carers.org 
 

https://carers-org.zoom.us/j/86854650271?pwd=L1F2WmI3NjZNMENWMjgvTWZ0U0gwUT09


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  

Groups available in Craigmillar 
 
Connecting Craigmillar are running 
lots of weekly groups and sessions 
for people living in the area: 
 
Family support group for friends and 
family and friends of anyone affected 
by addiction  
Mondays – 12.30 – 2.30pm 
 
“Stitch in Time” tapestry workshop  
Tuesdays - Drop in 10am – 12.30pm 
Group session 1.30 – 4pm 
 
Art club 
Fridays 2 – 4pm 
 
They have lots more information on 
the calendar website: 
https://connectingcraigmillar.org/  
 
You can also contact them on: 
07909257415 
connectingcraigmillar@gmail.com   

 

2022 Election Asks 
 
The national carer organisations have set out 5 priority areas 
they are asking candidates and local parties in the elections 
on 5 May 2022 to commit to pursuing.   
These are taken from their manifesto, and ongoing issues 
raised by carers and young carers since then.   
3 in 5 of us will become carers at some point in our lives.  
Local councils have a key role to play in ensuring that carers 
are supported effectively and that taking on a caring role 
does not cause long term poverty, loss of employment, and 
damage to education, life choices and health and wellbeing 
of carers and young carers. 
 
If you would like to read a copy of the National Carer 
Organisations manifesto for carers and young carers you can 
download it from the website below, or contact us and we 
will send you a copy. 
https://www.carersuk.org/scotland/policy/elections#sec0  
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